

The Loch Ness

Llegeix atentament aquest text en anglès:

Scotland is a country. It is located in the North of Great Britain, in Europe. Edinburgh is the capital city of **Scotland**. About 5.200.000 people live in Scotland. The official language is English. Scotland is famous for **medieval castles, kilts, poetry, pipes and Loch Ness**.

Loch Ness is a **lake**. It is located in the North of Scotland. It is a very beautiful area. There are lots of hills there. Loch Ness is 35 kilometres long and 213 metres deep. It is very big and the water is cold.

Loch Ness is very famous in Scotland. In Loch Ness there is a **big mystery**. People say that there is a **monster** in Loch Ness. The name of the monster is "Nessie". Nessie is also called the Loch Ness Monster. Nessie is about 12 metres long. It has got a very long neck and a small head.

There are lots of stories about Nessie but most of these stories are not true. Lots of tourists visit Loch Ness every year. Scotland and Loch Ness are fantastic!



1. Marca la resposta correcta:

1. Scotland is a _____.
2. Scotland is located in the _____ of Great Britain.
3. _____ is the capital city of Scotland.
4. Loch Ness is a _____.
5. Loch Ness is _____ kilometers long.

2. Arrossega la resposta correcta amb la seva pregunta:

ABOUT 5.200.000

NESSIE

ENGLISH

ENGLISH

NO

213 METERS

1. What is the official language in Scotland?
2. How many people live in Scotland?
3. How deep is Loch Ness?
4. What is the name of the monster?
5. All stories about Loch Ness Monster are true?

3. Relaciona amb fletxes la imatge amb la paraula corresponent:

LOCH NESS MONSTER

LOCH NESS

MEDIEVAL CASTLES

SCOTLAND

SCOTTISH PEOPLE



@teachingwithgiselle